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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

CRIMTRAC 

Question No. 34 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 12 February 2013: 
 
Senator HUMPHRIES:  Was Mr Murray Rankin on the portfolio board? 

Mr Smith:  He was the chair of the portfolio board when I first arrived at CrimTrac. 

Senator HUMPHRIES:  He is not in that position any longer? 

Mr Smith:  No. 

Senator HUMPHRIES:  What were the dates of his appointment and departure from that position on the 

portfolio board. 

Mr Smith:  I would have to take his appointment date on notice; I do not think I have that with me. But his 

responsibilities at the portfolio board ceased formally in October 2012, I think. I would like to be accurate with 

the date, because it obviously is of importance. Perhaps I could take that on notice. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Mr Rankin was appointed to the Portfolio Board and the role of Chair on 7 March 2011. 

Mr Rankin’s departure date was 29 March 2012. 

 


